
EARLY CHILDHOOD NEWSLETTER 
 

WEEK OF MARCH 1, 2021  
 
 
THEME:  We began working on our unit based on the story The 
Napping House by Audrey Wood. We also began working on our St. 
Patrick’s Day theme.  
 
CONCEPTS INTRODUCED:  We introduced the letter Q. We reviewed 
our colors and shapes this week. We also practiced our snipping skills 
using play dough. 
 
CLASSROOM ACTIVITIES:  We made queens for the letter Q. We will 
be making placemats for the month of March and we will complete the 
letter Q page in our letter book. 
 
NEXT WEEK’S THEME:  Next week, we will review our letters and 
continue working on our St. Patrick’s Day theme.  
 
IMPORTANT MESSAGES:  Wednesday, March 10 will be a remote 
learning day for the Early Childhood and PreK students while the 
teachers attend a professional development workshop. I will post a 
video and some activities on Seesaw, as well as send an activity to 
work on at home. There will be no live Zooms on this day. I apologize 
for any inconvenience.  
 
READING NIGHT: Reading Night will be held on Thursday, March 11. 
There will be two sessions: 5:45-6:45 & 7:00-8:00. In keeping with CDC 
guidelines, attendance is limited to the Lawn Manor student and 1 adult. 
Please return your ticket request by Thursday, March 4. 
 

SAVE THE DATE: 

 Wednesday, March 10 – Remote Learning Day for EC/PreK 

 Thursday, March 11 – Lawn Manor Reading Night – 5:45-6:45 
and 7:00-8:00 

 Friday, March 12 – No School – Teacher Institute 

 Wednesday, March 17 – Lawn Manor Picture Day 

 Friday, March 19 – No EC/PreK – Early Dismissal Day 

 Monday, March 29-Tuesday, April 6 – Spring Break 
 
 

 
 
 
 


